
    
 
 

Personal, Social & Emotional Development 

PSHE 
Our PSHE topic is ‘Celebrating Difference. 

We will be looking at our similarities and 

differences and discussing things such as 

prejudice and discrimination.        

 

RE 
This half term, we will be focusing on 

Christianity. We will be focusing on the 

question, ‘If life is like a journey, what is 

the destination?’  

 

 

 

 

Creative Development 

PE  

This half term our PE topics are netball and 

dance.  

 

Music 

We will continue learning about Rhythmic  

Devices & Structure before we begin to prepare 

for our Christmas Carol Concert.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Knowledge & Understanding of the World 

Science 
Our new science topic will focus on 

inheritance, adaptation and evolution. 

 

History 

This term, we will continue studying crime 

and punishment. We will be learning how 

crime and punishment has changed in Britain 

from the Romans through to the Victorians.   

 

Geography  
We will continue our study on population, 

exploring why populations change, exploring 

birth rates, population densities & push 

and pull factors. 

 

Computing 
This half term we will be focusing on 

developing our presentation skills using 

Keynote to help us produce animated 

presentations about the nativity.   

 

DT 
 We will be completing our very own ‘Come 

Dine with Me’ food unit 

 

Art 

We will be completing our photography unit. 

We will be recreating famous paintings and 

working on digital art projects.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Problem Solving & Reasoning  

Maths 
We will be starting a unit on converting 

measures before we move on to study area, 

perimeter and volume. As well as that, we will be 

recapping our calculation and arithmetic skills.  

Communication, Language & Literacy 

Literacy 
We will be using Martin Jenkins’  Can we 

save the tiger? as a stimulus for writing this 

half term. We will be writing persuasive and 

informative reports about endangered 

animals.    

 

 

 

 

Autumn 2 - Year 6 

French 
Our new languages topic this half term 

focuses on learning more about describing 

where we live and objects around the house. 

As well as that, we will be learning more 

about Christmas.  

 

 

 

 


